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Comments: | am against this proposed project. As an avid outdoor enthusiast and as a person who spends
considerable time in the Sandias, this roller coaster represents everything that is wrong with what the USFS was
established to do; especially so near the Sandia Wilderness boundaries. The ski area is one thing with bringing
folks up to enjoy the winter, but this hokey roller coaster benefits only the owners &amp; managers and ignores
the fact of the sanctity &amp; solitude of the mountain itself. As it is now, the Sandia Ranger District operates a
sno-play area a short ways away for winter activity and this roller coaster seems not only out of place but also a
bit silly. Traffic on any weekend year round is enormous on that road and obviously, this project would add to
that. I've witnessed many an accident on that road by people who aren't accustomed to the obvious decline. If
someone desires a roller coaster ride, there is a place in the city for such enjoyment. This mountain is a sacred
place and needs to be treated as such and not as an amusement park!



